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March 31, 2022

RE: Click or tap here to enter text


Dear Family Member:

I am writing regarding the death of Click or tap here to enter text. Please accept my condolences on your loss.

If the cause of death was related to employment, a qualified beneficiary may be entitled to workers’ compensation benefits under Washington’s Industrial Insurance Act. You have the right to file a claim for benefits. The application can be found online at: www.Lni.wa.gov/go/F242-056-000. The application must be received within one (1) year from the date of death.

An accident reporting form (SIF-2) has been included in this letter or provided to you previously by the self-insured employer (SIE).

Upon receipt of the SIF-2 and the beneficiary application, we will submit a request to the Department of Labor & Industries (L&I) recommending allowance or denial of the claim. L&I will issue an order regarding the claim, and will also issue a formal notice granting or denying benefits.

For additional information, please access L&I Pension and Survivor’s Benefits pamphlet at: www.Lni.wa.gov/go/F242-352-909. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss the matter, please call me at the number listed below.


Sincerely,

Claim Manager Name
Claim Manager

Claim Manager Phone Number
